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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Temporary Closure to Woodland Overpass  
 

YOLO COUNTY – The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) is advising motorists 
to expect a 24/7 temporary closure to the County Road 99S Overpass also known as N West 
Street in Woodland near Interstate 5.  The overpass will be closed for up to five weeks due to 
construction work.  Motorists are encouraged to factor in additional travel time to their daily 
commute.  A signed detour will be in place. 
 
Beginning Friday, September 26 through Thursday, October 9 the County Road 99S Overpass 
will be completely closed to thru traffic.  Additionally, from September 26 through October 30 
County Road 99S and the #2 north and southbound lanes on Interstate 5 will be subject to 
nighttime closures with one-way traffic control using flagging stations.  
 
Motorists are advised to allow up to 10-15 minute delays in their commute.  A contractor is 
scheduled for demolition work in order to replace the old drainage system with a new system. 

 
For the latest highway traffic news, follow Caltrans District 3 on Twitter or like us on Facebook.  
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